
Trusted Servant Committee Report 

September 1st, 2019 

 

We opened the meeting at 3:52 pm with the Serenity Prayer and had 11 people in attendance. 

Aaron spent $250.20 for our website, $24.32 for ink and $17.99 for the domain for a total of 

$292.51 to be reimbursed. 

We discussed the Trusted Servant Committee meeting bi-monthly. 

We discussed switching November’s Area meeting to November 10th at 1pm instead of 

November 3rd due to the convention. 

We closed the meeting at 4:03 pm with the Serenity Prayer.  

 

In Service, 

Teresa T. 

ttakach219@gmail.com 

412-251-2420 

mailto:ttakach219@gmail.com
mailto:ttakach219@gmail.com

